
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The next Year 7/8 joint SWGS/BWS disco will be taking place between 7pm and 9pm at South Wilts on Thursday 9 

February. 

 

Tickets cost £5 and will be on sale from Monday 30 January from the Lower School Office at BWS. No tickets will be 

available at the door. Sweets and soft drinks will be on sale so please send your sons with a small amount of cash. 

 

After a review of our risk policy, we ask that BWS parents complete the back of the tickets with their contact details 

on the night in case of any emergency. 

 

Please note that there is no vehicle access to the school, so please drop off and collect your son at the Stratford Road 

entrance.  

 

Please do encourage your sons to join us as it is always a really enjoyable evening. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sally Walden 

FOSWGS Chair 

 


